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April 3, 2001 

Associate Dean Nathaniel Gozansky 
Emory University School of Law 
1303 Clifton Rd. 
Atlanta, GA 30302 

Dear Dean Gozansky, 

On behalf of the members of the Southeastern, Southwestern and Atlanta Chapters of the 
American Association of Law Libraries, I invite you to attend the Opening Reception of our 2001 
Joint Annual Meeting. 

The theme of the meeting is Southeast meets Southwest: Librarians' Odyssey. The Opening 
Reception will be held at the Michael C. Carlos Museum on the campus of Emory University on 
Thursday, April 19, 2001 at 7:30. We look forward to viewing the exhibit, The Collector's Eye: 
Masterpieces of Egyptian Art from the Thalassic Collection, Ltd. This reception would not have 
been possible without the support of the Georgia law schools. 

I again extend the thanks of our members for Emory University School of Law's contribution in 
support of our meeting, our Associations and law librarianship. I hope that I will have the 
opportunity to thank you personally at the Opening Reception. 

Sincerely, 

Catherine Lemann 
SEAALL President 2000-2001 
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